
From the Pastor                                        January 2, 2022 
 

We continue our theme of GO FOR-
WARD into the new year.  It is not a time to 
look back to what we used to be.  We must 
place our spiritual hands to the plow of 
God’s work and keep our eyes on the 

GOAL.  The goal is His Second Coming, and we all agree that 
it seems so very close with all that we see happening in our 
world.  But we leave the mystery of the Second Coming in 
God’s hands and rededicate our lives to the Great Commis-
sion of carrying the Gospel around the world. 
 Yesterday is gone, and now we have fresh opportuni-
ties to work in His vineyard.  May we answer, “Lord, HERE I 
AM!”  May we all be faithful to our blessed Lord and Saviour. 
 

 

 
Pastor will begin a class on THE CHRISTIAN 

LIFE next Sunday morning at 10:00 in the            
conference room which is located in the    

hallway directly behind the organ side of the 
auditorium.  Questions on How to Pray,  

How to Read your Bible, How to Overcome Sin, etc. will be  
addressed.  The class is primarily for those who have been 

saved but are not presently enrolled in Sunday School. 
 

 

 
The MEN’S PRAYER BREAKFAST is tentatively set 

for Saturday, January 15th.  Listen for details. 
 

 
 

We’re looking ahead to our COUPLES BANQUET with special 
guests Dr. and Mrs. Randy Cox!  Mark the date of February 

12th.  The Coxes will also be with us for Sunday the 13th. 
 

 
 

 

 



 

Our CHURCH BUDGET (including Faith Promise giving) for 
2022 will be distributed for your approval next Sunday.      

Forgive us for being a little behind schedule.  Commitment 
time for Faith Promise will be open for all to participate. 

   

 
 

A servants questionnaire will be distributed on 
January 16th.  This is information listing                            

opportunities to SERVE through the church. 
 

 
 

BE INVOLVED in the soul winning outreach.  
Fields are white unto harvest.  May we all become 

better soul winners! 
 

 
 

Listen for an update concerning the GYM ROOF.  
We’re hoping to begin work in the very near future. 

 
 

 
May God bless you and your  

family in 2022! 

Stewardship Report 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Tithes & Offerings…….$ 10,585.50 
Faith Promise .................       777.50 
Missions ...........................         50.00 
Friends of Faith ..............       150.00 
Building Fund .................         20.00 
Miscellaneous ..................  15,083.00 
 

Total ................................$26,666.00 

Serving In The Nursery:   
 

Sunday Morning: 
Infants:  Terri Marlowe 

 

Sunday Evening: 
Infants: Myra Whitley 
2s & 3s:   Cindy Cahoon 

 

Wednesday Evening: 
Melissa Marlowe 

 

   
 
 


